{Atiention Rousseau Parents:

1 you have volunteered your time to our Rousseau students in any
capacily this school year, we want to-say “Thank you”. Please join
ws for a volunteer appreciation tea. ‘We hope to see you there!

Volunteer fippreciation Tea
Tuesday, June 12th, 2018
12:30 - 2:00 pm
Gymnasium

Please ensure you RSVP by Thurs, June 7, 2018

Mra.Bennett - bbennett@hwdsh.on.ca
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